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From: Chair
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Re: Local Plan Consultation
Date: 11 October 2024 14:00:09

Dear Strategic Planning Team

The reference is ANON-AQTS-32N-2.
Thank you for dealing with this request and I look forward to hearing from you in due
course.
Good luck with the outcome of REG 19

Kind regards
Sue Wood
Chair
Sparsholt Parish Council

Sent from my iPad

On 11 Oct 2024, at 12:32, Planning Policy
<planningpolicy@winchester.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning Sue,
Thank you for your email. Please could you confirm your citizen space
reference number and we will add these comments to our Local Plan
website with your reference number.
Regards
Strategic Planning Team
From: Sue Wood Chair  
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 3:29 PM
To: Planning Policy 
Subject: Fwd: Local Plan Consultation

Please see the email below.
kind regards
Sue Wood
Chair
Sparsholt Parish Council
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Sue Wood Chair 
Date: 10 October 2024 at 15:26:23 +01:00
Subject: Local Plan Consultation



To: 
Dear Adrian
Sparsholt Parish Council have considered the REG19 Consultation and
have no issues. However there was no place in the consultation to add
additional comments.
We are again asking that you consider our request for Sparsholt to be
added to the Strategic Gaps within the New Local Plan. A map of our
proposed area is attached.
We are fully aware that we have had no allocations for new housing but a
major Developer is presently consulting the public for 200plus houses on
Land at Lanham Lane which does border our boundary. This land is
currently not on your list for development, However with the new
government set to insist on many more developments we are feeling
extremely vulnerable. We hope that you are able to support this not
unreasonable request.
Kind regards
Sue Wood
Chair
Sparsholt Parish Council
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